
From: Linda Doyle lsdoyle@earthlink.net
Subject: Monument Manor: meeting re: Section 6, Mon. Jan 8, 2018 @6:30pm

Date: January 6, 2018 at 7:41 AM
To: Linda Doyle lsdoyle@earthlink.net

There is a meeting coming up that will address Section 6 (also known as Desert View Conservation Area) off Quail Springs Rd and 
north of the Manor.

The MAC (Municipal Advisory Council) is holding a meeting on Monday, January 8, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Joshua Tree Community 
Center.

On the agenda is an update by the County of San Bernardino Special Districts Department regarding Section 6.  

If you have concerns, feedback or questions about what’s going on in Section 6, please attend this meeting.  Public Comments 
welcome.  If you wish to make a formal comment, please check with the MAC Secretary to sign-up.

Background reading:  “County taking notice of Joshua Tree Section 6 degradation” by Gary Daigneault, January 4, 2018, Z107.7FM.  
Here is the link to the story:
http://z1077fm.com/county-taking-notice-of-joshua-tree-section-6-degradation/

Mr. Daigneault writes, "The 605-acre parcel, bisected by a dirt portion of Onaga Trail East of Quail Springs Road, has turned into an 
unregulated, wild-west ad hoc campground, climbing, off-road vehicle and open play area.”

…………………………..
Dear Neighbor,
In an effort to keep Manor residents up to date on issues which may be of interest or concern to them, the Monument Manor 
Neighborhood Association (MMNA) will periodically send out notifications such as the one above.  If you are not interested in receiving 
these notifications, please respond to the MMNA Secretary, Linda Doyle, and let her know.  She will remove you from the notifications 
list.
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